
Announcing Sign up for the after school video club at The de Paul School 

For students in Teams 3 through 8.   

Sign up active through February 19th 

Please read all of this flyer, and the signup link is at the end.   

 

Beargrass Media will be offering an after school club at The de Paul School for 8 weeks during the 

third trimester on Wednesdays from February 21st through April 17th. The club will meet in the 

cafeteria at 3:20 for a snack before heading to the room.   The club will dismiss at 4:30 through the 

playground door.  The specific dates will be 2/21, 2/28, 3/6, 3/13, 3/20, 3/27, 4/10, and 4/17. 

 

The club will teach students how to record and edit video productions using cameras and laptops owned by 

Beargrass Media.  The club will be led by Patrick Fitzgerald and other Beargrass Media staff as necessary.  

Beargrass Media will prepare scripts and assignments, help record and edit the videos, and post the videos on 

the club web page in a place where they can be shared with the school or the families.  The videos will range 

from actual news pieces about the students or the school to skits designed to teach students about video 

storytelling and editing.     

 

Beargrass Media ran a club at de Paul in 2019 and 2020.  In April 2023, Patrick Fitzgerald led video-focused 

Art classes at de Paul for three weeks.  All of the videos from those clubs are still online on the de Paul page 

on the Beargrass Media Web Site linked directly below: 

https://www.beargrassmedia.com/programs/depaul 

 

Friends:  If your student wants to sign up with a de Paul friend to participate with, there is a spot on the form 

for that too.   

 

Volunteers:  We can always use volunteer help in the club.  Parents or relatives who are interested in 

attending the club could work with the students and learn the video techniques alongside the kids.  There is a 

spot on the form for that too.  Any volunteers would require a background check. 

 

Cost: The cost for the club is $100  You can pay for the club in one of three ways: 

1. Pay by Venmo @Patrick-Fitzgerald-68 (Indicate de Paul Video Club and Student name in the 

comments) 

2. PayPal patrickfitzgerald13@gmail.com (Indicate de Paul Video Club  and Student name in the 

comments) 

3. Write a check to Beargrass Media and send in an envelope to the school office.  (Indicate de Paul 

Video Club and Student name on the check) 

 

The sign up link for the club is: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScuyCAq1XyFy71bm-3v02acQ8-

sUyq0bZgiSKkCzGuAh7T1Fg/viewform?usp=sf_link 

 

If you have any questions, please send an email to beargrassmedia@gmail.com or call 502.671.9701 
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